
Beware Tesco and Morrisons fake voucher email scam 

Police have issued a warning over a new scam targeting Tesco and Morrisons supermarket 
shoppers.  

Both hoaxes offer vouchers to customers of the supermarkets through apparently genuine 
websites that are actually designed to steal personal and financial information. 

People are informed via email or through Whatsapp that they can receive vouchers for free from 
the supermarkets if they follow a given link.  The link leads to a seemingly genuine phishing 
website, which is designed to steal login details as well as personal and financial information. 

The police have advised that the public should never open links or attachments in suspicious 
emails and never respond to messages asking for personal or financial information. 

 


